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Tuesday, MARCH 5th @ 7pm 
RACE DAY 

WEDNESDAY STOCKADE
Everyone is invited!

NO WEDNESDAY STOCKADE MARCH 6th
(Pioneer Girls Powderpuff Derby is that night)

Derby Regional Race 
Saturday, March 9, 2024

9am - 12pm @ Ridgewood Bible Church
7073 Ridge Rd, Lockport, NY 14094 

Parents,

All Derby cars should have been turned in today at Stockade.  If your boy's car has not been turned in 
contact me tonight. The race rotations are prepared on Thursday and once they are completed and printed 
cars can't be added.

The Stockade Pinewood Derby Race Day is Tuesday, March 5th at 7pm. Boys can arrive starting at 6:30pm. 
There will be graphite available to lubricate their cars but there is no testing on the race track.

The derby will be webcast live (and available for replay when completed) on facebook and youtube. There 
will be direct links to the webcast from our webpage (2047.org). Webcast information is below as well.

We need snacks for the derby as well as a "Kitchen Mom" to take care of getting the food out, etc. Coffee/
drinks will already be made. If you can bring snacks please sign up for them on our webpage and if  
someone is willing to be a kitchen mom, let me know (716-536-4077).

Everyone is invited to attend the Derby!

We strive to remond the boys that our Derby is a fun event where the boys learn to use tools and figure 
out how to make a car. We race, some win and some lose and then we eat brownies and go home. It's a fun 
event.

There is No Stockade next Wednesday, March 6th. The Girls have their powederpuff derby.

If you have any questions, contact me voice or text 716-536-4077 or jim@2047.org

We will once again 
webcast the Derby 
live on YouTube!  
YouTube.com/
csb2047 or 2047.org

If your boy has someone who 
would enjoy seeing him race but 
are unable to attend the race in per-
son - they can watch it live online or 
anytime after the race!

Can you help with snacks 
for our March 5th Pinewood Derby?

If so, sign up on our website 
2047.org - Pinewood Derby Page.


